
Dear Families of Thorntons Ferry School, 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that Ms. Michaela Champlin will be joining Thorntons Ferry 
School as the new Assistant Principal effective July 1, 2019. In July, she will join Mrs. Julie 
DeLuca as the new Principal of Thorntons Ferry School. 
            For the last six years, Ms. Champlin has taught 5thgrade at Wilson Elementary School in 
Manchester, NH and she has completed her administration internship at both Wilson and 
Webster Elementary Schools in Manchester.  During her tenure in Manchester, she attended 
the Manchester Leadership Academy and she has helped lead the implementation of the 
Leader in Me Program at Wilson.   
            Beyond Manchester, she has served as the Summer Site Director and Educational 
Coordinator for the Laconia School District 21st Century Community Learning Center serving 150 
students and 20 staff members. To augment her educational and leadership experience, Ms. 
Champlin has earned a Bachelor of Science and Master of Education from the University of New 
Hampshire and Certificate of Advanced Graduate Studies in Educational Leadership from the 
Massachusetts College of Liberal Arts.    

Ms. Champlin also connects with students through her coaching experience as the Girls’ 
Varsity Basketball Coach at Pembroke Academy and she has served as coach and director for 
the Girls on the Run Program for the last ten sessions.  Please join us in giving Ms. Champlin a 
warm TFS welcome.   

  
Sincerely, 
  
Ms. Bellemare, Principal 
Mrs. DeLuca, Assistant Principal 
 


